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 Driving & Parking Reminders 

 Door & Shutter Painting 

 Grass Cutting Reminders 

 Open Board Meeting May 6th,  

       7pm via Zoom  



March 2025 

 
DRIVING & PARKING IN OUR COMMUNITY 

It’s getting more dangerous on our streets 
 

We understand parking is a struggle in our community, but you must keep 
your neighbors in mind when you park to avoid unwanted frustration and 
anger and most importantly unsafe conditions for anyone trying to walk on 
the sidewalks.   

 If you are parking on the curb, please be respectful of your 
neighbors and refrain from parking directly across from 
driveways or parking spots as it makes it difficult for some 
vehicles to back out.   

 DO NOT park overhanging your driveway onto the sidewalks, 
this is in violation of VOLM rules as well as Borough ordinances.   

 We have noticed an abundance of residents who have assigned 
head in parking, parking with their vehicle over hanging the 
sidewalks.   

All these issues are causing people to walk in the streets because they can 
not walk on the sidewalks in the community due to cars parking on or 
blocking them.  People are known to drive way to fast on our streets to begin 
with which makes it dangerous for anyone walking or riding bikes in our 
community, but if you are blocking sidewalks, you are forcing people and 
especially the kids to go into the streets and possibly get hit by one of the 
speeding lunatics just so you can save yourself from walking a few extra 
feet.  We are just asking that you be mindful and respectful of your 
neighbors and park properly and even if you are in a rush SLOW DOWN. 

 

Due to an increase in some less than desirable behaviors going on at the 
tot lot, the Board has decided to install security cameras around the 
area to help keep the play area safe and clean for our little ones.    


